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On Sunday, October 16, 2016, the monthly meeting of the Audio-Video Club of Atlanta was held at the 
Dunwoody North Driving Club clubhouse, in the Dunwoody North subdivision.  This meeting featured 
folks who have either built their own equipment or have refurbished older equipment.  Our exhibitors were 
Don Richardson, Jon Yaeger, Bob Drake, Paul Tarver, Robert Cunningham, and Bob Prager.  There 
were over 25 folks present.  This secretary was out of town, so these minutes are somewhat brief and 
based on information I gathered from other attendees. 
 
Up first was John, president, at 2 pm.  He thanked the folks who brought their equipment for us to 
experience.  He announced that the next meeting will be November 20 featuring AV Representatives, at 
the Virtual Properties location.  The annual Christmas Party will be on December 11, and we are looking 
for a host!  Also, both Chuck Bruce and Lee Scoggins reported on the RMAF and their attempts to solicit 
support for CanLanta 2017. 
 
This following list of equipment may be incomplete, but this is what I was told was shown and by whom. 
 
Bob Prager showed an EAD Theatermaster Ovation AV preamp and a HeathKit PT-1 tuner. 
Paul Tarver showed KLH Model 20 speakers, a Sherwood Receiver (model S-7225B from 1971-72), and 
an Onkyo Integra CD Changer, model DX-C380. 
Robert Cunningham showed a Dynaco Stereo 70 Preamp, dual mono power amps with 300B tubes, and 
a Technics SP25 turntable with Lovan base. 
Don Richardson showed a Nelson Pass amplifier he built (20 watts), and also demonstrated how he 
makes round high frequency horns, displaying two examples.  
Bob Drake showed a Philips DVD player, home built speakers, and a Denon AVR-3300 receiver. 
Jon Yaeger showed a 25 watt OTL (Output Transformer Less) tube power amp, a custom preamp, a 
redesigned Eico ST70 integrated amplifier, a refurbished McIntosh MC240, and a custom 3 tube OTL 
headphone amplifier. 
 
If I missed some equipment, my apologies, but rest assured the club thanks you for bringing your 
equipment!   
 
The club gives many thanks to everyone who brought refreshments, and especially to the folks who 
brought their equipment for us to see and enjoy  Also, thanks to Chuck, Sam, Jim, and the rest of those 
who helped set this up. 
 
 
Thomas Horner 
Secretary, A-V Club of Atlanta 


